
Testimony in Support of LD  2283: An Act to Enact the Crisis Intervention Order  
Act to protect the safety of the public 

April 5, 2024 

To: Senator Carney, Representative Moonen, and Members of the Judiciary Committee  
From: Anne D. (Andy) Burt, Edgecomb, ME  04556 

Dear Senator Carney, Representative Moonen, and Members of the Judiciary Commit-
tee: 

My name is Andy Burt and I live in Edgecomb. I am writing to testify in strong sup-
port of LD 2283. 

If hindsight is a good teacher as we look back to the tragic mass shooting event in 
Lewiston and read statistics of suicides/suicide attempts with guns here and across the 
country, we should come to the conclusion that the Maine legislature can’t delay any 
longer to act and should enact true ERPO legislation. Passing LD 2283 would do this. 

For the safety of all Maine people…those whom family members or law enforcement 
consider at risk of doing violence to themselves or others and the general public…
please vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD 2283. This should not be a partisan issue but one 
we can all embrace. 

Thank you for considering my testimony and for your service on behalf of the people in 
Maine. 

Respectfully submitted 

Anne D. (Andy) Burt 
Edgecomb, Maine
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